
2nd merit list of the applicants, selected to take admission to 4-year undergraduate 
programmes (regular) under C.B.C.S. in the session- 2024-28 and 3-year Self finance 
programmes, session-2024-27, is being published today. It is being uploaded on the 
website of the university: www.pup.ac. in; The Principals of the Patna College, Patna 
Science College, Vanijya Mahavidyalaya, B.N.College and Magadh Mahila College, are 
requested to hold counselling/Admission on 19, 20 and 21 June, 2024. After completing 
admission of the 2d merit list, the Principals are requested to send the details of the 
students admitted to the office of the Dean, Student's Welfare, P.U. 

Memo No. 

PATNA UNIVERSITY 

For counselling. the applicants are instructed to deposit the counsellingladmission fee 
via online by logging in the PU website:www.pup.ac.in ; After paying fee, they shall 
have to go to the college they have been allotted to, along with allotment letter and 
payment slip. For counselling, school/college leaving certificate, original marksheet of 
+2, caste/EWS/Divyang certificate, migration certificate will needed to be produced 
during counselling. The counselling will be held from 10.00 a.m. to 4.00 p.m. on 
aforesaid dates. After taking admission, the applicants will have the sliding option, 
meaning thereby, they can opt for upgradation of their choices of subjects and colleges. 
If allotted subject and college could not be upgraded, their first choice of subject and 
college will remain intact. 

Notification 

Adm/ /96 

action. 

By order of the Vice Chancellor 

Registrar 
Patna University, Patna. 

date 16-ot-2Y 
Copy forwarded to -1.Deans of the Faculty, Patna University, 2.Heads of the P.G. 
department, P.U.3.Principals of the college, P.U4. Directors of the Institute, P.U., 5. 
Prof.in-charge, I T Cell, P.U.(for uploading it on website of the university), 6.All Officers 
of the Patna University, 7. All Section Officers, P.U., 8. The Agency concerned (for 

online admission process), 9.Secretary to the Vice Chancellor, P.U., 10. P.A. the Pro 
Vice Chancellor, P.U., and 11. P.A. to the Registrar, P.U. for information and necessary 

Registrai" 
Patna University, Patna. 


